
 
 
 
 

June 3rd, 2024 

 

Greetings, 

Re: Project Start – Kingsway Ave Upgrades, Phase 1  

 

GPM Civil Contracting will soon commence the Kingsway Ave Phase 1 Upgrades Project with the City of 

Port Coquitlam. At this time, we would like to provide some general project and our contact information: 

• The overall construction schedule is June to November 2024. 

• We will start on the eastern side of the project at Kebet Way and work west towards Kelly Ave.  

• Our expected work hours are Monday to Friday from 7:00 am to 7:00 pm and some Saturdays as 

needed from 9:00 am to 5:00 pm. 

• Truck traffic, deliveries, and moving equipment should be expected in and around the site for 

the entirety of the project.  

• Business access will be maintained throughout construction, but we will need to make special 

arrangements with you at times for specific driveways. This will be discussed with businesses in 

advance. 

• There will be civil drainage upgrades occurring along Kingsway Ave that will impact traffic. Please 

use alternate routes when possible.  

• We would appreciate an email contact from your business, please send to Brooke’s email below 

so we can contact you further with detailed updates.  

We recognize the potential impact these works may have on your daily routines. Please respect the 

posted construction signage and traffic control persons on-site. The safety of you, your family, and our 

crew is our number one priority.  

 

Regards, 

GPM Civil Contracting 

 

If you have any construction-specific questions or concerns, please contact: 

GPM CIVIL CONTRACTING INC. 
Brooke Morgan, Project Manager 
brooke.morgan@gpmgroup.ca 
604.546.2787 

mailto:brooke.morgan@gpmgroup.ca

